
Kure Beach Shoreline Access, Beach Protection Committee 
 

Minutes of Feb 2, 2021 
 

Members Present             Zoom                                                 Members Absent 
Dennis Panicali- Chair  Pat Triplett   Mike Bledsoe 
Randy Bock                Ann Hughes   Liz Kiwaha 
                              Pat Edgecomb   John Kiwaha 
        Ed White 
      
    
                                                                                        

Meeting was called to order by Chairman Panicali at 5:05PM via in person and teleconference. 
 
Approval of Jan. 5, 2021 meeting minutes was postponed until March meeting. Email containing 
the minutes was not sent out. 
 
Public Input 
none 
 
Old Business  
 
Adopt a Beach Website 
-no new information or sign-ups 
-emails about program asking for volunteers will be sent out around March 
 
Sponsorship Signs 
-Revised agreement was reviewed by committee members and approved with minor changes to       
wording regarding repair and replacement costs. 
-Dennis will submit revised agreement to Town Council for approval at the next Town Council Meeting. 
 
Emergency Location Signs 
-Liz, John and Ann still working on design options and suggestion for placing location beach signs. 
 Should have proposal ready for next committee meeting. 
-Dennis updated the committee on new wooden Life Guard stands approved by the Town for the 2021   
season 
   
Beach Access Sign Inventory 
-The survey by council liaison and buildings department has not yet taken place 
-Will be sure to check for Keep Off Dunes signs. 
 
New Business 
 
-None 
 

Meeting was adjourned at 5:35PM 
 



 
Next Meeting – 02/02/2021 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Dennis Panicali, Chairman 
   

 

      

 

 


